
 

Woodbridge PS Welcome to Term 3 



A message from the Principal 

 

Welcome back everyone, and to what looks like a very busy term!  

It was great to see so many smiling faces Monday morning, ready to start the new term. This is a mini 

edition of our newsletter, just to highlight a few important messages for the start of Term 3. Our first 

official newsletter for Term 3 will be in Week 3.  

A number of classes have arranged excursions and/or incursions to support classroom programs this 

term. Some of these do incur a cost, some are free. We also have interschool sport happening for 

selected senior students throughout the term. Notes and/or permission forms will be sent home as 

each event approaches. An updated term planner is attached to today’s newsletter.  

NAPLAN 2024 

Students in Years 3 and 5 will bring home their individual NAPLAN reports next Wednesday. Please 

take the time to read the brochure that accompanies your child’s report. Please also note that each 

NAPLAN test is part of an assessment regime that occurs on one day, within the testing period. For 

more detailed information regarding your child’s progress, refer to their Semester 1 report and if 

needed, discuss at a mutually convenient time with their teacher.  

PEAC Testing  

Year 4 students brought a note home Monday this week regarding PEAC testing. Testing is scheduled 

to occur for all Year 4 students on Tuesday 30th July. Please keep an eye out for this note and contact 

Mrs Weller for any further information, or if you wish for your child to be excluded from this testing.   

P & C Update 

Our next P & C Meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday 21st August at 6:30pm. At this 

meeting we will also be calling for nominations to fill the position of President. If you would like more 



information regarding the position and related responsibilities, please refer to the WASSCO website. 

Nominations will be called for at the meeting. If more than one nomination exists, an election will be 

held.  

Again, I would like to acknowledge Louise Pekan, who has stepped into the position, from her role as 

Vice President, until the position is filled. 

Choir and Aboriginal Dance Groups 

Our NAIDOC Assembly will be held on Wednesday 18th September, to align our celebrations with 

those of the City of Swan. Mrs Galley and Mrs Williams will be preparing 2 student groups to perform 

at the assembly. There will be a Year 4-6 Choir group and a PP-Yr6 Aboriginal Dance Group. The 

groups will meet with Mrs Galley and Mrs Williams on Wednesday mornings from 8:00am in 

Koolbardi Corner, starting next Wednesday 25th July at 8:00am. Thank you to students who have 

already returned their permission slips, additional slips are available in the front office. 

Traffic around our school 

We currently have a lot of development projects happening in the Midland area, including Metronet, 

which are impacting road and traffic congestion around our school. We all need to be patient whilst 

this occurs and ensure we continue to follow the rules of the road, as drivers and pedestrians. We 

have also had recent reports from community members whereby drivers on streets near the school 

are reacting to the congestion and overtaking moving vehicles. I ask that we all remain patient as we 

drop children to and from school, ensuring everyone’s safety and wellbeing. Please also be reminded, 

that children should not be making their way to school independently (ie. walking or riding) until 

they are at least 10 years of age and can follow the road and railway crossing rules.  

If you have concerns regarding traffic, road/rail congestion and the level crossing, these can be 

directed to the Public Transport Authority through the feedback form available on their website.  

Feedback and complaints (pta.wa.gov.au)  

https://www.pta.wa.gov.au/about-us/complaints-and-comments
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Diary of Events 
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